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Dear Schools and partners ,  

The purpose of this newsletter is to deliver quick and meaningful updates to support our schools and 
partners in a variety of vaccine settings, and maintain our connection with all of you. We welcome your 
questions and comments. Please feel free to share this newsletter with all of your collogues. Thank you ! 

Monthly Immunization Update 

 August Back To School Tdap Event Recap 

On behalf of the Immunization Program at Ventura 

County Public Health, we extend our sincere thanks 

to all the schools and community partners that shared 

our back-to-school Tdap event flyer! Thanks to your 

support, 94 doses of Tdap were administered to Ven-

tura County Students. We appreciate your continued 

commitment to promoting the importance of im-

munizations and ensuring students stay up to date on 

their required vaccines for school.  

Remember Your Resources  
As school is starting back up, now is a good time to go 

over the resources that are available to you. These re-

sources will ensure you have a smooth transition into the new school year. 

Shots For School 

You’ll find helpful trainings, informational handouts, updated 

news, how-to’s, parent call scripts, and so much more!  

The School and Child Care Roster Lookup 

We encourage your school to use the School and Child Care Roster Lookup Tool 

(SQRL) offered through CAIR Hub to help determine if a child has received all vaccines 

required for enrollment.  

FAQ’s 

Frequently asked questions are also available on the Shots for School webpage! 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/School/shotsforschool.aspx
https://cairhub.cdph.ca.gov/home
https://cairhub.cdph.ca.gov/home
https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/School/laws-requirement-faqs.aspx


Ventura County Public Health Immunization Program 

Email:  immunization.program@ventura.org  

Phone:  (805)981-5211 

Fax:  (805)981-5210 

We are on the web!  

https://vchca.org/immunization-program 

or follow us on  

 

Today we move, travel, and change health care providers more than we did in pre-
vious generations. Finding old immunization information can be difficult and 
time– consuming. Therefore, it is critical that you keep an accurate and up-to-
date record of the vaccinations you have received. Keeping an immunization 
record and storing it with other important documents (or in a safe place) will 
save you time and unnecessary hassle.  

Ask your doctor, pharmacist or other vaccine provider for an immunization record 
form or download and use this form. Bring this record with you to health vis-
its, and ask your vaccine provider to sign and date the form for each vaccine 
you receive. That way, you can be sure that the immunization information is 
current and correct.  

If your vaccine provider participates in an immunization registry, ask that your 
vaccines be documented there as well.  

Announcements:  

Ventura County Public Health’s Immunization Program and Emergency 

Medical Services will be hosting free community Flu events open to the 

public on the following dates: 

• Sunday, September 28th at the Oxnard College Swap 

Meet from 9:00AM-3:00PM 

400 South Rose Avenue Oxnard, CA 93030 

• Tuesday, October 14th at Our Lady of Guadalupe Church 

from 3:00PM-7:00PM 

427 North Oak Street Santa Paula, CA 93060 

• Sunday, November 2nd at Nyeland Acres Community 

Center from 2:00PM-5:00PM 

3334 Santa Clara Avenue, Oxnard, CA 93036 

 

Tools to Record Your Vaccinations 

https://vchca.org/immunization-program
https://www.facebook.com/VCHCA/
https://twitter.com/vchca
https://www.immunize.org/wp-content/uploads/catg.d/p2023.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/iis/about/index.html

